SPECIAL MEETING

                           



                           
October 16, 2018
Aurora, MN
A Special Meeting of the Town of White Board of Supervisors was called to order by Chairman Jon Skelton on Tuesday, October 16, 2018 at 4:00 P.M. at the City/Town Government Center:
ROLL CALL:
Present:  
Supervisors – Anttila, Skelton, Kippley, Clerk-Knaus; 

Absent:
Treasurer – Shuck, Attorney – Kearney;
      Also Present:       Vivian Williams, Beth Wilkes, Betty Harsila
Chairman Skelton called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.  Roll call was conducted.  

IT WAS MOVED BY KIPPLEY, SUPPORTED BY SKELTON TO ACCEPT THE AGENDA AS PRESENTED.  UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED  
Supervisor Anttila arrived at 4:20 p.m.
1.) Skelton stated purpose of meeting is to continue working on the agreement between the parties and hopefully finalize it.  The agreement was read thoroughly by Skelton and discussion took place on several items such as office access, building access, and inventory.  Skelton made it clear to them they are not removing the PMSG from the building and how important the group is to the community and the events they host.  The Township needs to be responsible for the building and secure it.  If the building is not in use it will be locked, however they can always call ahead of time and communicate with the caretaker or Township office if they need building access outside of their regularly scheduled activities.  The caretaker can also gather mail and arrange for pickup.  Good discussion was held between the parties.  Skelton explained the Township is taking over any inventory of electrical appliances including the freezers in the East Hallway.  Otherwise, the list of inventory they want to keep is fine with the Board.  The representatives of the PMSG agreed to pay a flat rate of $200.00 for the utilities usage for three weeks they have the building for the Laskiainen event.   Otherwise, no major changes were made to the draft agreement.  The changes discussed will be made and an updated agreement will be sent to Vivian Williams through email.  She will bring the updated agreement to the next PMSG meeting and the Board of Supervisors will wait for feedback.  If the agreement is acceptable to the PMSG it will be on the December monthly meeting agenda for approval.  
IT WAS MOVED BY SKELTON, SUPPORTED BY KIPPLEY TO ADJOURN THE MEETING AT 5:18 P.M.  UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
 
 
APPROVED: 

 ______________________________________ 
____________________________________ 

Jodi L. Knaus, Clerk 
 
 
 
                          Jon Skelton, Chairman 
